
 

Support the 
National Home 

By Donating to the Health & Education Building’s 
Veterans Resource Center 

What Is It? The VFW National Home is currently in the process of renovating the Health 
& Education Building, with focus on the offices downstairs where the Veterans Resource 
Center opened in October, 2022. The Veterans Resource Center helps veterans and their 
families access resources and support they otherwise may not be able to find or afford. 
Note: When this Auxiliary-sponsored building opened nearly a century ago, it was the 
campus hospital. For a while, it even housed quarantined children with tuberculosis. 

How Much? The National Home needs an estimated $10,000 to complete this project. 
(Any excess will go toward additional Veterans Resource Center necessities.) 

How Can We Help? There are nearly 3,500 Auxiliaries. If each Auxiliary were to donate 
$3 in December, the National Home could finish 2022 having already met their goal! 

Please mail donations directly to the National Home (3573 S Waverly Rd, Eaton Rapids, 
MI, 48827) with checks earmarked “Veterans Resource Center.” Thank you! 

 

 

 

 


